
23V-449 
Model Year 2022-2023 

BMW i4, i7, iX 
High-Voltage Battery Combined Charging Unit 

In-Car / In-App Communication – Safety Recall Reminder 
15 Nov 2023 

 
 

Title 

BMW Safety Recall 23V-449: High-Voltage Battery Combined Charging Unit 

 

Text 

The high voltage battery Combined Charging Unit (CCU) may not have been produced by the supplier 
according to specifications.  While driving, this could cause an interruption of electrical power, result in 
stalling, and increase the risk of a crash. 

 

Contact an authorized BMW center immediately to get your vehicle repaired for FREE.  Dealer 
locator:  bmwusa.com/dealer. 

 

Advise all drivers of this important information. 

 

For the latest updates to this recall, please visit bmwusa.com/recall. 

 

Short Text 

Important Safety Recall 23V-449: High-Voltage Battery CCU. Contact an authorized BMW center 
immediately to get your vehicle repaired for FREE.  For the latest updates to this recall, please visit 
bmwusa.com/recall. Dealer locator: bmwusa.com/dealer 

 

Pop-Up Text 

Important Safety Recall: Contact an authorized BMW center immediately to get your vehicle repaired for 
FREE.  Dealer locator: bmwusa.com/dealer.   

 

 


